MS/HS Friday Early Dismissal Policy

FRIDAY

Jummah Prayer

Alhumdulillah the school year is underway and students are comfortable with their
new schedules and classes. We would like to update you on the Friday dismissal policy.

Being an Islamic school, we strive to ensure that all TIA students are exposed to
every educational opportunity possible. Listening to the Jummah khutba is considered an
educational opportunity for our students and therefore, attendance at Salat-ul-Jummah is
mandatory for ALL TIA MS/HS students. We noticed that some students who were dis-
missed prior to salah, did not attend. To guarantee that all students attend Jummah, we
are establishing the following policy:

e MS/HS students who submitted a note for early dismissal will NOT BE dis-
missed before Jummah.

e MS/HS students who submitted a note for early dismissal must be picked
up AFTER Jummah from the NORTH (Elementary) building. Parents must enter
the building to request their child.

e MS/HS students who submitted a note for early dismissal will be waiting in
the NORTH building cafeteria with a TIA staff member until released to the parent.

e Student drivers MUST attend Salat-ul Jummah before leaving the TIA campus.

They will be dismissed before the walking students for safety purposes. Any student
driver who does not attend Jummah, risks losing his/her driving privileges.
Student drivers may NOT transport other students in their vehicles.

We appreciate your support as we work towards preparing our students to succeed
both in this life and the next.

Sincerely,
TIA Administration



